
As we reflect on 2024 at EHS it is with immense pride that we look back on our 

achievements. This has been a year of reset, restart and refocus. 

Our academic results continue to be a testament to the hard work and dedication of both 

Learners and staff. We would like to thank our teaching staff for being the Best they can be in 

and outside the classroom. 

Our Learners have shown incredible creativity and passion through our various 

extracurricular activities, as our magazine will demonstrate. 

To our new Governing Body : Marcus Moodley (Chairman), Toni de Klerk (Vice Chairman), 

Nadene Langley (Treasurer), Lisa Cockcroft (Secretary), Johan de Klerk (Fundraising), Mrs 

Ferreira and Mr Pratten (Staff Rep), Lobke du Preez (Finance), Tyrone Langley (IT), James 

Rannachan (Discipline), Nick Wolmarans (Grounds and Buildings), Lindiwe Mazibuko 

(Discipline) and Alta Muszko (Staff Development). Thank you for trusting the exec of such a 

prestigious school. 

 

 

To our ladies in the front office and admin offices: Mrs Grace, Mrs Enell, Mrs Johnson, Mrs 

Licence and Miss Mackie, thank you for holding everything together. 

To Mr Licence, Mr Valoyi and your assistants - a big “Thank you” on maintaining the school 

every day. 

To our social workers, Mrs Hartel and Ms Mashalane, a huge thank you for your assistance 

with our Learners’ well-being. 

On behalf of our staff and Learners, thank you to all parents for paying school fees during the 

year. 

Looking ahead, we are excited about 2025. We are confident that with the support of our 

staff, Learners and involved parents we will continue to thrive and uphold the legacy of Good 

to Great that defines Edenvale High School. 

I wish all our Learners a successful and fulfilling 2025. 

God Bless! 

Mr M. van Zyl 

Principal 

 


